








































Mary Miller 

From: Paul Werner [paulw@paulwernerarchitects.com]

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2009 10:02 AM

To: Mary Miller

Subject: FW: 5th street..

Attachments: Scan001.pdf
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7/17/2009

Mary 

  

Would you please include this graphic in the packet to the Commissioners. I think they have been furnished 

another graphic that is completely out of scale. I think it is relevant to keep in perspective what 5’ looks like in 

the scheme of things. 

  

Thanks for your time 

Paul 

  

  

  

Paul Werner 
Paul Werner Architects 
PO Box 1536 
545 Columbia Drive Suite 1002 
Lawrence, Kansas 66044 
(785) 832-0804 
(785) 832-0890 fax 
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